## Steven Sepe

From:

elizabeth stepp <elizabethstepp@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 5:04 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

Support of Bill H-5351 ATTN: Clerk Steve Sepe

Elizabeth V. elizabethstepp@yahoo.com 101 Thelma Irene Drive, North Kingstown RI 02852 Tuesday, February 25th 2025

Rhode Island State House House Health and Human Services 82 Smith St, Providence RI 02903

Dear Rhode Island State Legislature,

I am writing to share my strong support for proposed **Bill H-5351**. The passing of this bill will positively impact local Medical Spas and Aesthetic Medicine, a business which I have been a patron of for over 5 years. As a proud Rhode Island resident, I believe that this bill is crucial to maintain the health and safety standards for medical spas and ensure that our community continues to grow and be successful.

My medical spa of choice offers a wide variety of services that have benefited myself and many others, including advances skincare treatments and wellness services. The services provided are an essential contribution to both physical and mental well-being. Additionally, medical spas boost our local economy and provide local employment opportunities. As a constituent of Rhode Island, this bill not being supported would result in the inability to see my provider of choice, the inability to choose my medical facility and the inability to support small business with my earnings.

I urge you to support this bill to ensure that medical spas operate in a safe, regulated environment which fosters trust between the business and it's clients. Clients depend on quality services being provided by licensed and qualified professionals. Please consider the importance of supporting medical spas and vote in favor of Bill H-5351. Your decision has the ability to positively impact local business, healthcare accessibility and community health overall.

Thank you for your consideration, I am confident that your support will benefit our community. Please feel free to contact me should you need any additional information.

Best,

Elizabeth V.